		Margaret Mead Elementary Mustang Report






		[image: ]



		[image: ]






		MeadPTSA.org
December 16, 2019






			[image: ]









		[image: ]

	This is the last Mustang Report of 2019, we will return on Thursday, Jan. 2, 2020. 

Have a wonderful Winter Break! 
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	MEAD HOLIDAY GIVING TREE 
Holiday Gift Card Drive!   
Final day to donate is Wednesday, December 18th! 

The Mead community includes several families that find the holidays financially challenging. 

To support these friends, we have a Holiday Gift Card Drive.  

We encourage families who are able to purchase and share a gift card for a family in need to be used for the holidays for food and gifts. 

Gift cards from Amazon, Target, Bartell, Fred Meyer and Safeway are encouraged. 

Thank you, in advance, for helping to make the holidays special for all families at Mead!  Gift cards should be brought in to the Mead office by Wednesday, December 18. 

﻿Thank you for your support! 
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		Teacher and Staff's Favorite Things

Want to say Thank you this holiday season? Or just show appreciation for our awesome teachers and staff here at Mead? 

Here is a list of our Mead's staff favorite things: 
http://meadptsa.org/Doc/Teachers_Favorite_Things/19-20StaffFavoriteThingsNov2update.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2PPt9uoHrE2H4vkmyr5EXd3N7a7c4_ku4uCJPK4pNL2DZCKr0H7tKtI1A
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		Donate Unwanted Holiday Lights! 

A Mead area Boy Scout troop is collecting unwanted holiday lights to recycle. There will be a box outside the main Mead entrance doors between December 16th –December 20th and January 6th – January 17th. If you have lights to donate (working or broken), please drop them by. Last year, the scouts collected 400 pounds of lights to recycle. 
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		Reminder to check the Lost and Found! 

﻿We will be donating unclaimed items that are not picked up by Friday, December 20th! 
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		We are in need of volunteers to serve on Mead's Nominating Committee. 

This committee will reach out to interested volunteers to help find candidates to fill board and chair openings for the 2020/2021 school year. 

Nominating Committee applicants should be PTSA members. 

﻿Please contact secretary@meadptsa.org if you're interested in learning more! 
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		Looking Ahead with Important Dates  

· Dec. 18 - Last day for donations for the Holiday Gift Card Drive 
· Dec. 23- Jan. 3- No School Winter Break 
· Jan. 10- Popcorn Friday 
· Feb. 6 - Spelling Bee 6:30 p.m. 
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		Facebook Announcements

Go to our Mead PTSA Facebook page and remember to "like" us and to follow our posts where you will find last minute updates, reminders or photos from events.

Like us here: https://www.facebook.com/MargaretMeadPTSA/ 
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		The weekly Mustang Report will publish on Mondays throughout the school year. Submissions for the weekly Mustang Report are due Friday by 6pm and should be sent here.   

MeadPTSA.org  Mead PTSA Facebook 

Contact us!  Mead LWSD webpage
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